
 

 

Adult Learners’ Week, March 29 – April 6, 2014 

 

Enter our ‘Who do you learn from?’  

photo contest  

 

 

March 29 to April 6 is Adult Learners’ Week, a week to celebrate the 

accomplishments of adult learners.   

We all learn every day.  We learn in many different places and from different 

people.  

Enter the NWT Literacy Council ‘Who are you learning from?’ photo contest for 

a chance to win a Kobo eReader.   

We invite lifelong learners to upload photos to our Facebook page that show 

who they are learning from.  The ‘who’ you learn from could be a formal teacher, 

a friend, a child or even a pet.  We will draw one lucky entry to win a Kobo 

eReader. 

This contest celebrates the hard work of all lifelong learners.  We send special 

congratulations to hard working learners in NWT adult education programs and 

a big thank you to all the people who support adult learning.  

Visit www.facebook.com/NWTLiteracyCouncil to show us who you learn from! 

You can also enter this contest by sending photos to nwtliteracy@nwtliteracy.ca.  

All submitted photos will be posted to our Facebook page and Twitter feed. 

 

Please contact Katie at 867-873-9262 with any questions, or email 

Katie@nwtliteracy.ca.  


